
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 

 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

March 1, 2004 

 

 

An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law and duly 

published in the Times-Herald was held on Monday, March 1, 2004, at 7:00pm in the 

Town of Sharpsburg at the Bridges Recreation Center on Main Street, Sharpsburg. 

 

Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Derrick McElwaney, Mayor Pro-

Tem; Clay Cole, Council Member; Larry Hyde, Council Member; Stan Parten, Council 

Member; Robin Spradlin, Town Clerk. 

 

Mayor Staley called the meeting to order and established a quorum. 

 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was for the second reading of Sherman Browns 

Rezoning Ordinance.   

 

There was no public comment.  

 

A motion by Council Member Cole to accept the second reading and Council Member 

Parten seconded.  Motion carried, unanimously. 

 

Public Hearing was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Robin L. Spradlin 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


